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HB 2961 applies to new buildings, ensuring 20 – 50% of parking spaces, depending 

on the building, come equipped with EV chargers.  This rule would support the need 

to supply enough EV charging stations for future need.  Oregon will need sufficient 

electrical generation to support more charging stations.  But we seem to supply 

electricity to hungry data centers with no debate.  Perhaps the same should apply to 

EV charging stations.   


